
Jamie Kirven 
1263 Willow Ave. 

Louisville, KY 40204 
(502) 608-5201 

 
 June 14, 2015 

Bob Woehrle 
1267 Willow Ave. 
Louisville, KY 40204 
   
Dear Bob, 

I am making a request of you in order to solve a problem that faces your weekend guests and your 
neighbors. 
 
When I “yelled” at Abbey and the driver who nearly hit Tommie Miller as she was exiting her garage on 
foot, I was upset that Abbey had not advised the driver of the driveway situation and that the driver 
who was unfamiliar with the driveway use claimed he thought the driveway was an alley. My concern 
has always been to avoid personal injury or property damage when people unfamiliar with the layout of 
the private driveway shared by the Millers and us drive blindly through it. 
 
Recently there has become a regular turnover of guests staying at your house/carriage house on 
weekends.  Most of these guests are unfamiliar with the neighborhood and these guests find themselves 
faced with the problem of getting from your carriage house to the front of your house on Willow 
Avenue while staying at your house and/or carriage house. 
 
Unfortunately your guests currently are faced with having to walk past three houses and through two 
alleys to get from the front to the rear of your property. Too often your guests choose to cut through 
the driveway Rosemary Miller and I share. Both Rosemary and I want our privacy and peaceful 
enjoyment of our property to be respected by your guests who are strangers to us. You can help us with 
that by opening up access from the front of your house to the rear so that your guests can move freely 
through your property without having to venture beyond your boundary to get from the front to the 
rear of their temporary quarters. 
 
If you will have minor modifications made to your gate(s) so that your guests can move freely from the 
front to the rear of your property you will increase their convenience and you will simultaneously 
reduce the amount of trespassing that we experience from your guests. We don’t like having to take 
time to address your guests nearly every weekend and I’m sure they don’t like being called out by us. 
 
Please let me know whether you accept this suggestion and that you will make modifications to your 
property to accommodate this request. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jamie 
 
 
CC: Rosemary Miller 



 

 


